
NINE LIVES 
The Spring 2016 Newsletter for Bob “the Cat” Bevan MBE 

President Kent CCC 2013 

President National Sporting Club 2014 

Celebrity Ambassador Variety 2016 
Comedian - After Dinner Speaker - Awards Host and MC – Conference Presenter and Interviewer 

Radio and TV Presenter –Author – Journalist – Poet – Script and Speechwriter 

 
Bob “the Cat” is honoured by Variety at their Xmas Lunch by being inducted as a Celebrity Ambassador 

Famous composer TONY HATCH wrote after Bob’s acceptance speech at the 

Variety Xmas lunch “Thank you so much for your amazing spot, our guests 

obviously enjoyed it and the feedback about you has been terrific.”  

ASK FOR A DVD OF BOB’S SPOT AT THE VARIETY LUNCH 

Bob also received rave reviews appearing with Jason Manford and Stewart 

Francis at “Laugh in London” in December. It was his third appearance. 

 

Bob appeared with Sir Terry Wogan on his chat show, several times on Auntie’s Sporting Bloomers and many other 

events. He was even invited into his golf team with Jimmy Tarbuck and Roy Walker.                                                      

“He was a lovely, charming, funny man” said Bob  

As he heads for a two-week-tour of the Middle East his bookings stretch into 

next year with a lunch on Xmas Day 2017 in Melbourne – and he already has two 

more bookings for ’17. 

Read on for more plaudits………… 



“I’ve had nothing but rave reviews” wrote Andy Stovold after a charity cricket 

event in Gloucester in November  

“Thanks for a great show” – Gloucester Rugby Football Club also November.   

At the December Variety Club Golfing Society 50th Anniversary Bob wrote a 

poem including all 46 Past Captains “The evening was a great success in no small 

part down to you.” Peter Stovold, Director 

“I’m pleased to say my German colleagues, UK colleagues plus every customer 

commented on how much they enjoyed the evening” Les Fish MD, Ziehl-Abegg 

UK Ltd, December  

“You were a great success. The feedback is excellent. Makes all my work 

worthwhile” Ruth Hampton Secretary, charity event in Edinburgh, January, 2016 

COMING UP 

A whole host of events including a cabaret in Portugal, Golf Club Dinners in 

Jersey, Sussex and Spain, Masons Sportsmans’ Evening, Football Club Dinner, 

Cricket Day in Surrey, Comedy Night in London and the EDINBURGH 

FESTIVAL!  Plus those three bookings already in for 2017. 


